THE VAN DUZEN WATERSHED PROJECT 

Presents

“Streams, Sediment, and Salmon”

A Discussion about the Van Duzen River and It’s Tributaries

Sponsored by

FRIENDS OF THE EEL RIVER

An Evening of Lively Questions and Answers about Issues facing our local Rivers and Streams – All are Invited!

WEDNESDAY EVENING, September 24

6:30 – 8:30 PM at the Fortuna Monday Club
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Speakers:  

Mr. Sal Steinberg, Community Coordinator, will present a slide show and description of our two-year Water Quality Monitoring Project.

Dr. Paul Trichilo, Project Director, will present results of the Water Quality Monitoring Study, and how land use affects the health of watersheds in the Lower Van Duzen River Basin.  

Refreshments will be served.

For more information call 725-0232, or visit our

Web Site www.fovd.org
 














